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Department of Infrastructure, Transport,
Regional Development and Communications

Mr Alexander Scott

Team Leader Transport Assessments

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
NSW Government

Dear Mr Scott

Thank you for your letter on 4 November 2021 providing notification of exhibition of the Heliport Developers
Pty Ltd development application (DA21/15298).

The Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development and Communications is responsible for
delivering the airspace and flight path design for single runway operations at the Western Sydney International

Airport (WST).

The Department continues to work on the preliminary airspace design which will be subject to environmental
assessment, including community feedback, in due course. However the helipad proposal located in Castlereagh
is outside of the controlled airspace volume currently proposed for the WSI, and is unlikely to present a conflict
with this airspace. You should note that the WSI airspace concept is not complete and will be subject to further
design work until the commencement of operations in late 2026.

Should you have any guestions or wish to discuss this submission, please contact me on (02-r via
email at _

Yours sincerel

David Jansen

Assistant Secretary

Western Sydney Airport Regulatory Policy Branch

Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development and Communications
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